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Provost Computer Refresh Initiative  
 
December 6, 2019 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
I am writing to provide an update regarding the Academic Affairs Computer Refresh initiative that was 
announced earlier in the semester.  
  
As you may recall, $150,000 in additional funding was identified by the President’s and Provost’s offices to 
supplement the replacement of older computers. Our goal is for this additional funding to advance the 
important work of academic departments in teaching, learning, and research. 
  
The IT division has worked with the Dean’s office in each school to identify older computers as part of the 
refresh cycle. Each school then reviewed this information and is now working to complete their priorities. I 
expect to review the prioritized lists within the next two weeks. Once finalized, IT and the Procurement office 
will begin the purchasing process. 
  
We expect to receive the new computers and start the distribution process during the spring semester. 
  
With best wishes for happy holidays, 
  
-P 
 
Peter O. Nwosu, Ph.D. 
Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Student Success 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


